
Air-cargo is an integral component driving our economy however it is not referred to within the 
Draft Determination. 
 
As part of the Capex plan for Dublin Airport an underpass was planned to support and enhance 
cargo handling at the West Apron of Dublin Airport. 
 
It is imperative that this project is not cancelled due to the recommendations within the 
Determination. 
 
Regards Mike 
 
 
Mike Roche  
Senior Operations Manager, Ireland 
FedEx Express Europe 

 
 
 


